
RITIKA THAPAR

H No. E.S 415 Gali No. 6   Abadpura, Jalandhar 

Jalandhar  Punjab 

 144003 

Master of Science in Computer Information Systems -

Dear RITIKA,

Congratulations, you have been accepted into our Master of Science in Computer Information Systems program 

at California Miramar University! We can’t wait to see the amazing things you will achieve during your time 

with us! 

Here is some important information to remember as you get ready for this exciting new chapter: 

 Location: San Diego
 Classes begin: 2025 Fall I: September 1 
 Mandatory New Student Orientation: August 21, 2025 

At California Miramar University, you are about to embark on an educational journey that will transform your 

future. 

We are dedicated to ensuring your success and are here to guide you every step of the way. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We are here to help, and we 

can’t wait to be part of your exciting journey. Once again, congratulations, RITIKA! We’re looking forward to 

seeing you soon at California Miramar University! 

As a student, you are encouraged to review our catalog prior to signing an enrollment agreement, review the 

School Performance Fact Sheet, which must be provided to you prior to signing an enrollment agreement and 

the university’s catalog.

Sincerely,

California Miramar University

Admissions Department

https://www.calmu.edu/university-catalog

